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You can’t protect them from everything, but you can help protect them from cervical cancer. The
cervical cancer vaccine is available to all girls born on or after the 1 January 1990. This vaccine
protects against the virus that most commonly causes cervical cancer.

From early 2009, this vaccine is FREE for all girls and young women aged 12 to 18. Most girls
will be able to get the vaccine through their school. Where the vaccine is not offered through
schools, it Is available FREE from their doctor, practice nurse or health service.
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